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Management's Response:  The Agency has a robust process for cyber security including firewalls, two-factor
authentication for remote access, and employee processes to safeguard our IT facilities. The new state
requirement for a written IT policy came into effect during 2023.  During our numerous transitions, the policy was
not drafted in 2023. The board is adopting the policy in 2024.

Management's Response:   Due to unforeseen circumstances, the planned transition of budgeted overlap
between the retiring bookkeeper and new hire did not occur. There was a gap in bookkeeper services, this has
been addressed through state comptroller and peer training for the new bookkeeper. Timely standard practice is
back in place. 


